

January 7, 2019

Ron Naidoo Advisory Team Walk for Values Email: rnaidoo@walkforvalues.com

Re: Human Values Day - April 24, 2019

## Dear Ron:

The Township of Scugog received a request from the Walk for Values Committee to proclaim April 24, 2019 as *Human Values Day*. Please note that the request has been approved and the Township of Scugog will proclaim April 24, 2019 as *Human Values Day*.

Notice of *Human Values Day* will be included in the Proclamations Section of the Township website along with our Township page published weekly in our local newspapers.

Whereas raising and increasing the awareness of Human Values of truth, right conduct, peace, love and nonviolence, and all the multiple sub values like honesty, integrity, kindness and caring in the Township of Scugog is a primary goal of this wonderful community;

Whereas these values are inherent in all creeds, countries, cultures and communities, making these values truly "Values without Borders";

Whereas making the Township of Scugog 'A Township of Character' is for the greatest benefit of all our citizens;

Whereas reducing and even erasing the incidents of violence of all types in our communities and the Township will bring peace and progress in all aspects and activities of this Township;

Whereas, Walk for Values is not a fund-raiser, but a way to make the community richer and healthier by pledging our commitment to practice human values, and be motivated to serve our community;

Whereas "Walk for Values" is designed to raise the awareness of Human Values and to promote individual responsibility towards the collective future of Humanity.

NOW THEREFORE, I, Mayor Bobbie Drew, on behalf of Township of Scugog Council, do hereby proclaim April 24, 2019 as "Human Values Day" in the Township of Scugog.

I would like to thank you for the request and the opportunity to raise awareness regarding the importance of human values in our community. By proclaiming April 24, 2019 – *Human Values Day* we hope to continue to spread the message of living in harmony, caring for each other and our environment.

Sincerely,

Bobbie Drew,

Mayor

cc: Township of Scugog Members of Council